
July 12,2006 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Sue Ollila 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
sollila@psc. state. fl.us 

RE: 2006 Local Competition Data Request Response 

Dear Ms. Ollila: 

Enclosed is our response to the 2006 Local Competition Data Request. We request or 
claim confidentiality under Section 364.183 of the Florida Statutes for portions of our 
questionnaire response. With the exception of the header portion, we feel that all of the 
fields (Questions 1-2 1) contain information that we consider privileged confidential 
information and we request that those responses be treated as confidential We believe 
that this letter in conjunction with the attached response meets the requirements set forth 
under section 364.183 Florida Statutes to obtain confidential treatment of the response. 

If you have any questions or we can be of assistance in processing our response, please 
contact me at 850-297-0551 Extension 182. 
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